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Letter of Invitation 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
It is our great pleasure to invite you to the 7th Central European Symposium on Antimicrobials and 
Antimicrobial Resistance, CESAR2025. The Symposium will take place from 22-25 September 2025 in hotel 
Kolovare in Zadar, an attractive tourist city located in the centre of East Adriatic and surrounded by 
stunning nature of great variety. Hotel Kolovare is located only a fifteen-minute walk from the historic 
centre of Zadar, which offers the perfect combination of sports, wellness, and gourmet experiences. 
 
Following the tradition established by the previous CESAR meetings, CESAR2025 will cover hot topics in the 
fields of new antimicrobials and antimicrobial resistance, thus creating multidisciplinary background and 
bringing together scientists from all research environments, including academia, research institutes, clinics 
and industry. The scientific programme was prepared by an international scientific committee of 
microbiologists from various fields. 

Building upon the resounding success of our previous gathering, we are committed to strengthening 
scientific bonds among research groups in neighbouring countries and beyond. This symposium is organised 
by the Croatian Microbiological Society, so you can be sure that you will experience optimal balance 
between scientific and bussiness activities with social events and long-lasting memories. 
 
With the aim of encouraging the participation of young researchers, the Organizing Committee has 
endeavoured to offer reduced registration fees, especially for students, along with special accommodation 
rates for symposium attendees. Comprehensive information regarding these arrangements is available on 
our symposium website http://hmd-cms.hr/cesar2025/. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you in Zadar, on the fascinating Croatian coast, in a pleasant late 
summer atmosphere and look forward to a productive and enriching symposium experience. 
 
With kindest regards, 

  
Prof. Dr. sc. Gordana Maravić Vlahoviček    Prof. Dr. sc. Roberto Antolović 
President of the International Programme Committee   President of CESAR2025 
 

 
Izv. prof. Dr. sc. Dubravko Jelić 

President of the Organizing Committee 

mailto:hmd@hmd-cms.hr
http://hmd-cms.hr/cesar2025/

